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Dear Sir / Madam,

We recently wrote to you to let you know about repairs we are
making along the A12 between junction 22 and 24.

As the national lockdown is now in place and there is less traffic
using the road, we are taking this opportunity to do more repair
work. The aim is to finish our work more quickly, and reduce the
number of road closures needed in December.

To do this, the A12 road will now be closed from
8pm Thursdays to 6am Tuesdays (see dates overleaf).

Dependent on the weather, additional weeknight closures between
8pm and 6am may be required and roadside notices will provide
the most up to date information. Due to the nature of the work
being carried out, some noise and light disturbance is unavoidable.
We will however aim to keep this to a minimum.

Contact Us:

If you have any questions about the project, please contact the
24/7 Highways England Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123
5000 or email us: concreteroadseast@highwaysengland.co.uk
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Northbound: Thursday 12 November - Tuesday

17 November

Southbound: Thursday 19 November - Tuesday
1 December

Working times: 8pm on Thursdays to 6am Tuesdays

Diversions for drivers heading north:

. Exit the A12 at junction 19 onto the A130

. Follow the A130 and then take the A131

. Follow the A131 and then take the A120

. Follow the A120 and re-join the A12 at junction 25
Diversions for drivers heading south:

. Follow the above diversion route in reverse

We expect these diversions to add approximately 30
minutes on to the usual journey.

We would like to apologise in advance for any
inconvenience caused, and thank you for your
cooperation and patience whilst we carry out this work.

A12 Diversion Route for Junction 22 - 24

Northbound diversion route
Southbound diversion route

Road closed
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